
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION


OF OREGON


UE 394


In the Matter of 	 	 	 	 )	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 )	 NOTICE OF INTENT OF SMALL

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 	 )	 BUSINESS UTILITY ADVOCATES

	 	 	 	 	 	 )	 NOT TO PARTICIPATE IN ORAL

Request for General Rate Revision 	 	 )	 ARGUMENT, AND OF POTENTIAL 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 )	 SCHEDULING CONFLICT

	 	 	 	 	 	 )


Pursuant to the February 22, 2022 Scheduling Memorandum (“Scheduling 

Memorandum”) in this matter, Small Business Utility Advocates (“SBUA”) submits this Notice 

of Intent that SBUA will not participate in the Oral Argument scheduled for March 4, 2022. 


Also pursuant to the Scheduling Memorandum, SBUA notes that it would be able to do a 

morning oral argument on March 17, 2022 but that an afternoon argument would present a 

hardship due to pre-planned and ticketed vacation.


RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED February 28, 2022.


	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 

	 


	 	 s/ Diane Henkels


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

Diane Henkels

Attorney, Small Business Utility Advocates

www.utilityadvocates.org

621 SW Morrison St. Ste 1025

Portland, OR 97205
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